
Year 3 Newsletter 12 
                                                                                              

Friday 1st December  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
In English this week, we started a unit on ‘letter writing’. We 
started off by identifying the key features of a letter and then 
compared two texts to find out which one included the key 
features and which one didn’t. Our focus over the next 
couple of weeks will be to include fronted adverbials in our 
letters.  
 
In Maths, we began our multiplication and division unit of work. We looked at how 
we can use known times table facts to support us when answering trickier 
multiplication questions. For example – if we know that 3 x 4 = 12 then 3 x 40 = 
120. We also used the greater than, less than and equal to symbols to compare 
multiplication calculations.  
 
In Computing, the children received an email from the king. The children had to 
respond with a message and then they had to attach a copy of the quiz which they 
created last week. The focus of the quiz was ‘online safety’.  
 
On Wednesday, all the children took part in our ‘No Pens Day: Show and Tell’. We 
were really impressed with the children’s speaking and listening skills. They could 
talk confidently about something that is special to them, listen to others and ask 
relevant questions when their peers were sharing their thoughts. Well done, Year 

3! 😊  

 
 
Christmas card post boxes will be available in classrooms from 
Wednesday next week should your child wish to bring in Christmas 
cards.  
 
 
 

Many thanks,  
 

Miss Stephenson and Miss Parker    
  
 

 


